
BAPTISM OF THE LORD– January 11th - 12th, 2025 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dianne Gordon,  Daniel Berardi, Olier 
Caron, Fran Pelletier,  Steffan 
Brunette, Cindy Stefoff, Frank Ethier,  
Margaret Swindells, Susan, Nolan Dav 

is,  Fr. Joseph Rodrigues, Ricki Keyzers,  Bill 
Paterson, Patrick Kellachan, Karen Larocque, 
Marilyn Quesnelle, Leo Elliott, June Hermann,  
Mario & Luciana Ciardullo, Anne Renwick & Fritz 
Haefele…. Also please pray for those who take 
care of them. 

 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR 2025 

Please call the parish office if you would like to 

offer a Mass intention. A Mass intention may 

be requested for: a deceased loved one; a living 

person who is sick/suffering; celebrating a 

birthday/special event or for a special intention. 
 

 

 

Our Sanctuary Lamp burns 

for the Intentions of 

Estelle D’Souza Carey & family 
 

2024 TAX RECEIPTS 

Please note the income tax receipts will be mailed to you 

directly from the Archdiocese of Toronto the week of Jan. 

29th. Thank you for your donations to our parish this past 

year. The giving of your time, talent and treasure to the 

Lord continues to bear fruit for the kingdom of God. May 

God Bless You Always. 

 

FIRST COMMUNION 2025 
Please pray for the children of our parish as their prepare 

for their First Communion. Also pray for their parents and 

teachers as they guide them on their journey to receive 

their First Holy Communion. 

CWL GENERAL MEETING DATES 

All women of the parish are invited to attend.  

January 21st, February 18h & March 18th at 1:00 pm. 

NOTE: Mass on these dates will be at 12:30 pm 

 

MARY MATTHEWS PUBLIC 

SPEAKING CONTEST 

Sponsored by the C.W.L on Friday January 31st  at 1 p.m. 

at St. Joseph Catholic School.  Students in grades 7 and 8 

are eligible to enter.  Parishioners are welcome to attend 

but must R.S.V.P.  - Yvonne Schreiber 905-473-3405 

or yvonneschreiber68@gmail.com 

 

PRAYERS AND BEST WISHES FOR  

FRANK CARDINAL LEO 

Please pray for our new cardinal, Frank 

Cardinal Leo, as he begins this important 

role of service to the Church. 

Eastern zone Regional Masses to celebrate Frank 

Cardinal Leo and the beginning of the Jubilee Year 

will take place on Wednesday, February 19, 2025 at St. 

Barnabas Parish, Scarborough. More details will be 

shared in the coming weeks. 

 

 
FEB. 8th – 9th, 2025 

Opening Mass for the celebration of Sacred 

Heart parish 160th anniversary will take place 

on Sunday, Feb. 9th at 11:00 am. Bishop 

Vincent Nguyen will be the main celebrant at 

this Mass. Details of events to be held for the 

160th anniversary will be shared shortly. 

As part of the Marriage Sunday celebrations 

that weekend, we invite parishioners who are 

celebrating 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th and 60+ 

wedding anniversaries in 2025 to call or email the 

parish office.  

Celebration of Marriage Mass with Bishop 

Ivan Camilleri – Feb 9, 2025 at 2:30 p.m at St. 

Michael’s Basilica, Toronto. All married couples 

will have an opportunity to renew their marriage 

commitment during this Mass.  Reserved seating 

is available for couples celebrating milestone 

wedding anniversaries in 2025. Reserved seating 

is limited, so please register early. All other 

seating is on a first-come, first-served basis. 

Those who are unable to attend at the Cathedral 

are invited to join the celebration via livestream 

Mass. Registration and other important 

information can be found 

at www.archtoronto.org/marriage. 

More marriage resources for parishes 

 

SACRED HEART GEM 

“The adorable Heart of Jesus wishes to establish the 

reign of His pure love in all hearts. Happy are those 

whom He will employ to aid Him to establish His 

reign!” – St. Margaret Mary Alacoque 

Heart of Jesus, full of goodness and love, have mercy on us! 

 

Eternal Father, who at 

the baptism of 

Jesus revealed Him to be 

Your Son, anointing Him 

with the Holy Spirit: grant 

that we may be faithful to 

our call as Children of God, 

listening to you, guided by 

Your Spirit, to fulfil our 

unique and definite 

purpose. Amen. 
 

 

Archbishop Francis Leo has chosen St. 

Gregory the Great Parish, Oshawa to serve as 

a pilgrimage church in the Eastern Region for 

the upcoming Ordinary Jubilee of the Year 

2025.  In honour of St. Gregory’s being chosen, 

Bishop Vincent Nguyen will be here to 

celebrate Mass on Wednesday, January 29, 

2025 at 7:00 p.m.  For those who would like to 

come early to have their Confession heard, 

Confessions will be at 5:30pm. 

 

For the Jubilee, Pope Francis invites us to 

become “Pilgrims of Hope.”  

Please see letter from Frank Cardinal Leo for 

the Jubilee posted on the bulletin board. Visit  

https://www.archtoronto.org/ for more 

information on the Jubilee Year of Hope. 

 
Tuesday, Jan.14th, 

7:00 pm   Soul of Tony Bloemen 

                 Req. by: Frank & Maria Mammone 

Wednesday, Jan. 15th, 
 8:30 am  A Personal Intention 

Thursday, Jan. 16th,  

9:00 am   A Personal Intention 

Friday, Jan. 17th,  

ST ANTHONY, Abbot 

8:30 am     Soul of Rev. Fr. Dan Palillo 

Saturday, Jan. 18th, 

5:00 pm    People of the Parish 

SUNDAY, Jan. 19th, 

9:00 am    Soul of Judith Devitt 

                 Req. by: Karen & Tony Amaral 

11:00 am Soul of Norma Myers 

                Req. by: Albert Brandenburg 
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